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From: Y&A Gurevich <gureviches@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 26, 2014 3:48 PM ITEM - ﬂ

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Britto, John
Subject: File Number: OP.13.013 and Z.13.0.36 with the File Name: Islamic Shea Ithna-Asheri

Jamaat of Toronto.

Britto, John

Dear All,

We strongly oppose to the proposal of two 17-storey high rises to be erected on Ner Israel Dr. and Knightshade
Dr. intersection and will take all possible actions, including legal, in order not to have it to be implemented.

1. We want to keep our neighborhood quiet, respectful, an populated by self-esteemed working middle class and
have it remains low density populated;

2. We do not want jammed streets as it is already during Fri nights; we do not want this 24/7;

3. We do not want our school classes to be overpopulated even more than they are now;

4. We do not want additional pressure on us from retailers, their customers (possible, from another parts of the
city), and delivery trucks;

5. Our neighborhood is multicultural already and this is fine - we do not want this neighborhood to have a
significant prevalence of one culture over the rest of - we want to keep status quo here;

We asking you to consider all possible negative effects of such a proposal and decline it once and forever.

Let's keep our neighborhood as we have it now unless your goal is to assist to real estate agents whose activity
grew up in times recently from the moment proposal was advertised.

To simplify - residents of Thornhill Woods would prefer to abandon their houses and to relocate to another
community, under jurisdiction with more balanced policy, and City of Vaughan will have to deal with results of
its improper practice.

We say NO!

Sincerely,

Yana & Alexander Gurevich
26 Strauss Rd, Thornhill, OM
905-597-0505

Sincerely,
Yana & Alexander Gurevich




